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Summer is almost here! And with it brings the start of a monthly youth newsletter. This intent of 

this newsletter is to inform the rest of the church about the fun and exciting things our youth are 

doing. It is our hope that we will not only keep everyone informed about our events, but also 

recognize the achievements of our younger church members and members of our youth group. If 

you have any special requests for events or achievements to be included in our newsletter, please 

inform Mel Bailey (715-323-7275) before the first Wednesday of the month. 

Graduation 

The class of 2015 

took that walk 

across the stage this 

June as they said 

good bye to High 

School and started 

the next chapter of their lives. A few of the 

members of the youth were among them. 

Congratuations to Hannah Jacobson, Clay 

Leiber, and Andrew Hofmeister. We wish 

you good luck! 

 

Upcoming Events 

Many people have their summers full of fun 

things. The same can be said for the youth 

group. Next months events include Lifest 

and the Navijo Missions trip. August also 

brings us events such as a high school girls 

only camping trip and VBS. 

LIFEST 2015 

There is a sign-up sheet outside Pats office 

for those interested in going to Lifest this 

summer. Lifest is July 9-12 in Oshkosh. 

This is a great experience for those of any 

age to listen to a wide variety of Christian 

music, comedians and great speakers. Some 

of those featured this year at Lifest include: 

Newsboys, Matthew West, Chris Tomlin, 

Skillet, Francesca Battistelli, Red, and Louie 

Giglio. $100 gets you transportation, 

camping, and food while we are at lifest. A 

little extra cash is needed to eat on the way 

there and back as well as any concession or 

souvenirs you would like to purchase. 

 

Have a safe and enjoyable summer! 

 


